
As a retailer of fuel, food, farm and building products,
it’s imperative that we recognize the importance of

maintaining a healthy environment.​



The health and success of our communities are
mutually dependent. We are stewards of the
environment, and seek to align our business

to support a sustainable economy.

EFFECTIVE
NOVEMBER 8, 2022

BOUNDARY CO-OP
WILL NO LONGER OFFER

SINGLE-USE PLASTIC BAGS 
FOR PACKING YOUR PURCHASE

Please be sure to bring your
reusable bags with you.




Thank you.


